Town of Brookline request for proposal

Brookline requests bids to insulate our 1896 annex to our historic Brookline Meetinghouse. The annex will need to have cellulose insulation blown in the walls, ceiling and closed cell spray foam applied to the crawl space walls. Building approx. 40'X40'.

Work to be scheduled by October 31, 2025.

The town reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to accept the bid it deems most favorable to the town. Bidders are to make an appointment with building commissioner Bruce Mello via e-mail bmello.brooklinevt@gmail.com or by calling 802-365-4679.

Sealed bids should be submitted to the Town of Brookline, Po Box 403 Brookline VT 05345 by 6:00 pm on Wednesday September 17,2025 attention annex insulation.

Bids are to be opened at a regularly scheduled selectboard meeting on September 17,2025at the town hall at 7:00pm.